
Town of Whitingham   

Selectboard 

 

Notice of Hearing  
  

  

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. Chapter 117 §§ 4384 (d) and 4444, notice is hereby 

given by the Whitingham Selectboard that a Public Hearing will be held on 

October 20, 2021 at 6:30 PM at the Whitingham Municipal Center located 

at the 2948 VT Route 100 in Jacksonville, Vermont to hear comments on the 

proposed WHITINGHAM ZONING REGULATIONS and the repeal of the 

WHITINGHAM WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BYLAW.  

   

The purpose of this hearing is to review an update of the Whitingham 

Zoning Regulations with changes (both minor and substantive) throughout 

the document.  These changes are applicable to the entire Town of 

Whitingham.   The Planning Commission also recommends the repeal of the 

Whitingham Wireless Telecommunications Facilities Bylaw which was 

adopted on August 18, 2004 and has been found to be inadequate. 

 

Copies of the proposed Zoning Regulations and the required report as well 

as the Wireless Telecommunications Bylaw are available at the Whitingham 

Town Clerk’s Office during regular office hours. The documents are also 

available at http://www.whitinghamvt.org/announcements/public-hearing-0 

 

Submit comments to the Selectboard, PO Box 529, Jacksonville, VT 05342 

or via email to gig@whitinghamvt.org.  
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